
 STATE OF ILLINOIS  

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 
   525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.•   SPRINGFIELD,  ILLINOIS 62761 • (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111   
 
August 8, 2018 
 
Allan M. Spooner 
President and CEO 
Franciscan Health Chicago Heights and Olympia Fields 
202-01 South, Crawford Avenue 
O1ympia Fields, Illinois  60461 
 
Re: Exemption #E-008-016  
      
Dear Mr. Spooner:  
 
On August 2, 2018 we received notice that Franciscan Health-Chicago Heights will discontinue 
operations on or about October 20, 2018.  Please note that once this discontinuation has been 
completed the State Board is to be notified.    
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino of my staff at 
Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Courtney Avery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
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